
Date: February 20, 2024
To: State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members
From: ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re: Survey for Upcoming Statewide Facility Supplies RFP

The State of Arizona is looking for input regarding the upcoming Solicitation for Statewide Facility
Supplies RFP. Attached is the previous Scope of Work and below is a link to a Survey.

Scope Of Work

If your agency has an interest in this new Solicitation, please take a moment to review the Scope
of Work and provide any feedback in the Survey.

Please respond before COB on March 8, 2024.

Google Forms Survey:
https://forms.gle/vTJu6BtZYkzBaQdVA

Thank you,

Joshua Knapp
Statewide Procurement Manager
State Procurement Office - Arizona Department of Administration
602-542-0433
joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GjmWQ57iup-slYny-fRxfGx1Eexk5sGh/view?usp=drive_link
https://forms.gle/vTJu6BtZYkzBaQdVA

